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This week there is no official issue of the Hawksworth Herald as I 
am keeping all the news of this week and next week’s Christmas 
activities for the final issue of 2020.  
 
Above is a photo of the Hawksworth staff wishing everyone a 
Merry and Covid free Christmas!  Not all staff were in on the day 
so I have had to be creative! 
 

Mr Dale Norris   

Headteacher 
 
      

 


